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PARTICIPATION OF THE MINDORO WILDLIFE QUIZ WINNERS IN THE 7TH
NATIONAL WILDLIFE QUIZ CONTEST

Attached is the letter of request from Philippine Biodiversity Conservation
Foundation, Inc. (PBCFI) concerning the conduct of 7t Wildlife Quiz Contest on
November 27 to 28, 2023 at Ormoc City Superdome, Leyte.

To show support for this endeavor, the Schools Division of Occidental Mindoro
allows interested winners of the Mindoro Wildlife Quiz Contest and their coaches
whose names were indicated in the communication to participate in the said event
on Official Time only.

For further inquiries and concerns regarding this event, you may contact
Philippine Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc. through telephone number:
(034) 435-8209 or at email: info@philbio.org.ph .

By Authority of the OIC-Schools Division Superintendent:
LOIDA P. ADORN , PhD, CESO VI
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November 13, 2023

DR. LOIDA P. ADORNADO
OIC-Superintendent

Occidental Mindoro Schools Division Office
Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro

ATTENTION: Ms. Merly A. Razon
Education Program Supervisor

SUBJECT: Endorsement and Approval Request for Mindoro Wildlife Quiz
Contest Winners to Participate in the 7th National Wildlife Quiz Contest

Dear Dr. Adornado:

M

A conservation day to you!

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are writing to
request your kind endorsement and travel approval for the top three winning
schools from the recently concluded Mindoro Wildlife Quiz Contest. These schools
have earned the honor to represent Occidental Mindoro in the 7th National Wildlife
Quiz Contest organized by the Philippine Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc.
The national competition is scheduled to take place on November 27 to 28, 2023, at
Ormoc City Superdome, Leyte.

Below is the list of winning schools, their respective coaches, and the two student
participants:

1.Manoot National High School (First Place, Occidental Mindoro Wildlife Quiz

Contest)
® Coach: Eric N. Torres
® Students:

® RomuloT. Escalona, (I
® Renalyn P. Bungalso
2. Abra de llog National High School (Second Place, Occidental Mindoro Wildlife Quiz
Contest)
® Coach: Glenda P. Castillo
® Students:
® Allysa Joy B. Gabi
® jenelyn B. Mercado
3. Rizal National High School (Third Place, Occidental Mindoro Wildlife Quiz Contest)
® Coach: Concesa C. Lamery
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® Students:
® Mary Claire S. Awit
® Aloja Kate M. Balao

We believe that this national competition is a wonderful opportunity for our
students to showcase their knowledge and passion for wildlife conservation, and it
would be an invaluable experience for them. We are confident that they will
represent the province with the utmost dedication and sportsmanship. To support
the participants in this activity, MBCFI will cover their land and sea transportation
from Mindoro to the Ninoy Aquino International Airport and vice versa.

We kindly request your support in facilitating the necessary approvals and
arrangements to ensure their safe and smooth participation in this prestigious event.
We are prepared to provide any additional information or documentation required
for this purpose.

Your consideration of our request is greatly appreciated. We look forward to your
positive response.

Thank you for your continuous support in nurturing the talents and skills of our
students.

Sincerely,

2

LISA/J. PAGUNTALAN

Executive Director

Philippines Biodiversity Conservation Foundation, Inc.
Tel: (034) 435-8209; email: info@philbio.org.ph
Mobile: 09175585421




